
Hello: 

My name is Sylvia Machado, I live in South Salem, OR in a Manufactured Home Park. I am 73 

years old and on Social Security. 

When my husband passed away some years ago, I used the money from the life insurance to 

move to Salem and purchase 4 manufactured homes. 

I live in one of the homes and I lease out three of these homes. This rental income is greatly 

needed to supplement my Social Security. 

Now, with the current regulations, some of my tenants are not paying their rent. When no rental 

income is coming in, I still have to pay for the space rent, the taxes and the insurance on these 

homes.  

This is catastrophically impacting my financial condition and my ability to survive.  I cannot 

wait until mid-2021; and I am sure I’m not the only person in this situation. 

I am urging the legislature to direct the state’s emergency board to distribute emergency rental 

assistance funds as quickly as possible! 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Regards, 
Sylvia Machado 
 


